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IMO Marine Environmental Protection Committee Updates
Guidance For Oil Record Books Part I

OCTOBER 11, 2011

This week the International Maritime Organization’s Marine Environmental Protection Committee released an update

to its Circular MEPC.1/736, Guidance for the Recording of Operations in the Oil Record Book Part I – Machinery

Space Operations (All Ships). The update reflects a few miscellaneous clarifications and corrections rather than any

significant amendments. The update was prompted by recommendations from Denmark and India.
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